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Hello! 

We’ve had a busy month here at Hillyfield.  

Firstly, I would like to thank everyone who attended our 

bake sale and brought a cake. The money raised has 

gone towards a fantastic local charity, The New Forest 

Basics Bank which helps local people and families in 

need. We plan to attend the food bank in Lymington to 

see how it all works and the deliver all the money that 

we have raised. 

We raised a massive £279.90  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last month we also watched the 

football which we usually don’t this 

was a special occasion as we made it 

to the Euros final! We all wore red to 

celebrate, we wave our England flags 

and cheered the team on 
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We have had some awful weather, 

but we also had some beautiful 

days. We made the most of these 

and had a lovely bus trip to godalls 

and picked so many strawberries 

p.s. we ate a few too  

  

During this lovely weather 

we had our first entertainer 

of the year outside! Tony 

put on a wonderful 

performance.  

 

 

 

 

Of course, we had our monthly fruit tasting with Nellie! This month we 

enjoyed Papaya  

 

We’re all looking forward to our annual BBQ! We hope you will join us on 

the 10th of August, please RSVP so we can ensure there is plenty to go 

around. 


